Good Evening PVI Families,

This is Todd Breiner, Principal of Pleasant Valley Intermediate School with the PVI weekly update for December 2,
2018. Monday, December 3rd is Cycle Day 2

The PTO will be hosting the annual Holiday Shop for all students and staff this week. The holiday shop will be open
each day during school hours. Volunteers are still needed. If you are able to volunteer, please sign up either at
www.signupgenius.com or email the PTO at pvipto@pvbears.org Thank you in advance for your time.

November is at an end and that could only mean one thing.....it's time for PVI's annual Battle of the Beards
competition! Students are reminded to look for the BEFORE and AFTER shots of some of PVI’'s most famous
teachers posted in the cafeteria during lunches this week. Students and staff could use both bills and coins to vote
for their favorite, “hairiest” staff member. Don’t forget that ALL money collected is donated to our own Pleasant
Valley Families in Need. Thank you to all those who participate and....Go Bearded Bears!

Attention All Band Students: Pick up date for the Annual Pee Jays fruit sale is this Monday, December 3rd from
4:30-7:00 PM at the Pleasant Valley High School Cafeteria. Band students are reminded that all orders must be
picked up at this time.

PVl is very excited to be hosting Winter Wonderland this Wednesday, December 5th. Students who pre-registered
by last Friday will be staying after school to participate. Parents, please arrive at PVI by 5:45 PM for pick-up. If you
have any questions, please contact Mrs. Kleinle.

Due to the Winter Wonderland being held on Wednesday, the Stepping Up Program will be canceled for Wednesday,
December 5th.

Krispy Kreme order forms were sent home with students this past week. Students are encouraged to sell boxes of
donuts to family and friends. All orders and payment are due to by Thursday, December 13th. All proceeds will go
to Mini-THON.

Our annual Toys for Tots drive will run through Thursday, December 13th. Please consider sending in a toy or toys
for those less fortunate children within Monroe County.

Mini-THON is once again hosting a PV spiritwear sale. Flyers were sent home with students last week and families
have until December 17th to shop. This is a great way to purchase both dress code compliant tops as well as phys

ed attire. All proceeds benefit miniTHON.

Thanks and have a great week.


http://www.signupgenius.com/
mailto:pvipto@pvbears.org

